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Dear Conference Participants,

I am very pleased that once again at the Faculty of Mechanical Engineering and
Computer Science we can host participants of the scientific conference “Applications of
Physics in Mechanical and Materials Engineering (APMME 2021)”. 1 feel particularly
satisfied with the fact that a large group of people from abroad participate in the Conference.

I am aware that nothing can replace the interpersonal relationships that take place
during “live” meetings, but unfortunately this year such a meeting is impossible. Therefore,
the more I am grateful that the employees of the Department of Mechanics and Machine
Design Fundamentals, with the Head of Department, prof. Wojciech Sochacki, organized the
Conference in a virtual format. I hope that when the pandemic is over, we will be able to host
you in a traditional way at our University and the Faculty.

The success of the previous edition of the APMME Conference (participants from
many research centers and the publication of over 50 post-conference articles in the
significant journal Acta Physica Polonica A) prompted the organizers to extend the
publication possibilities by another two journals. These journals are equally important,
because they have Impact Factor as well as the high scores awarded by the Ministry of
Education and Science. I encourage you to submit manuscripts to the Bulletin of the Polish
Academy of Sciences: Technical Science, which has a high position among journals related to
the field of engineering and technical sciences.

Wishing you productive scientific debates, I would like to warmly thank the
organizers, headed by dr. Sebastian Garus, for their work in organizing this Conference.
I would like to express my thanks to all those who helped the Committee in any way in this
difficult undertaking, which is organizing the conference and the process of publishing the
conference materials.

I wish you many scientific successes and I greet you very warmly.

Dean
Faculty of Mechanical Engineering and Computer Science
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Prof. dr hab. inz. Malgorzata Klimek
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